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Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ahmad <shahidado@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 17 October, 2020 1:00 PM

To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk; nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk

Cc: KAMRAN, Waheed; MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe; KHAN, Faizan; ABBAS, Waseem; Walid 

Hassan

Subject: Fwd: ZIAURRAHMAN Resignation letter

Attachments: Resignation.doc; IMG-20201017-WA0011.jpg

Dear Shahid and Nadeem Jan sb! 
 
Greetings   
 
I am forwarding you resignation email of Mr. Zia ur Rahman TCSP Bajur for your reference. Mr. Zia Ur 
Rahman has joined NADRA on September 7, 2020 and did not inform us. From last 40 days he is performing 
dual jobs which is against the HR policy. Last week an explanation was called and he could satisfy us about his 
performance.  Moreover he was amongst poor performers.  
In this regards I would like to suggest to kindly stop his October salary and proceed according to HR rules .  
 
His joining letter at NADRA is attached in this mail. 
 
 
Looking forward to hear from you. 
 
Warm Regards 
Dr Shahid Ahmad  
Area Coordinator WHO  
Malakand II Division  
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, 17 Oct 2020, 10:20 
Subject: Fwd: ZIAURRAHMAN Resignation letter 
To: shahidado@gmail.com <shahidado@gmail.com>,, ahmadsha@who.int <shahidado@gmail.com>, 
shahidado@gmail.com <shahidado@gmail.com>,, ahmadsha@who.int <ahmadsha@who.int> 
 

AOA Respected Sir, 
As discussed telephonically, please find the resignation letter of Zia ur Rehman after repeated 
negligence of activities and improper organizational behavior. Similarly, the Said field officer has 
joined the NADRA at the start of September 2020 and continuously denied the dual job until I 
received the joining letter from the NADRA on 4th October. I would request to deal with him more 
strictly via termination of the TCSP and recovery of September and October 2020 salary. As most of 
the field officers are applying for other organizations due to the transformation process, hence a 
uniform message is necessarily signifying the high amplitude and importance of the SOPs. 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: zia ur rahman <ziaurrahmanbj@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Oct 16, 2020 at 8:33 PM 
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Subject: ZIAURRAHMAN Resignation letter 
To: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com> 
 

Respected sir 
find the attached file of my resignation letter.i have joined my job as a site incharge in NADRA department.and 
the organization have already send me one month notice period for non extension of contract. 
 
Thanks  
Regards 
 

Zia Ur Rahman 

TCSP Bajaur 
 
 
 
--  
With  Much Gratitude 
From the desk of 
 

Dr. Walid Hassan 

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur ) 
PEI-EPI  World Health Organization 
Peobajour2@gmail.com, Walidhassan121@gmail.com  
0308-9137256, 0342-2503650 
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